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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following 
pupils who received awards this 

week:
Acorns Class Values Star: Darcey Grey

Chestnuts Class Values Star: Poppy Edgar

Sycamores Class Values Star: Tom Harris

Maples Class Values Star: Jamie Hawtin

Willows Class Values Star: Zac Donaghy

Oaks Class Values Star: Alana Galbraith

Reading star: Lily Webb
Writing star: Jess McStocker and Oscar Hague
Maths star: Ellie Newell and Izzy Phelps
PE star: Maizey Lemonius
Lunchtime star: Morgan Coggins
Best class attendance: Sycamore class 98.4%

Role-model of the week:  Jess McStocker

Message from the Headteacher

Richard Brown, parent governor, 

has completed his term of office 

and has decided to step down from 

the governing body at the end of 

this month.  I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank him for his 

hard work and support.  We will 

shortly be advertising for a new 

parent governor to replace him –

watch this space!

I am pleased to let you know that 

we have three new community 

governors who are joining the 

governing body, all voted on by the 

current governors.  Emma Merry, 

Alison Umney and Peter Wild have 

been welcomed and we look 

forward to benefitting from their 

expertise, knowledge and support.

This week we have also appointed 

a new lunchtime supervisor.  Diane 

Cubley has begun this week and 

we are pleased to welcome her to 

the team.

Please can we reiterate that it is 

really helpful for children in KS2 

classes to come into the cloakroom 

area and classroom independently 

each morning.  If there are 

important messages to be relayed, 

these can be sent via the office.  

This avoids the cloakrooms 

becoming congested and means 

that staff can focus on beginning 

teaching and learning really 

promptly – thank you for your co-

operation.



Stay and Play in Acorns!

We were delighted to welcome so many 
parents of FS children this afternoon to 

our second Stay and Play session.  
This time the focus was number games.  
The tea, cake and biscuits were popular 

too!

SATs information sessions for parents

If your child is in Y2 or Y6, please do

come along to the briefing session being

held by the respective class teachers in

the classrooms on Thursday of next week.

This is a chance to find out how best you 

can support your child at home in the 

build-up to these tests in May.  The meetings

will last about half-an-hour.  Children are

welcome too.

http://www.brookes.ac.uk/science-bazarr

